
From: Dave Jensen
To: Liz Burdick
Cc: Colleen Bezanson
Subject: RE: 3rd REQUEST FW: 22SITE7- 50 Cook Dr- New Water Tower Application
Date: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 9:52:30 AM

Yes all structures require building permits and in some cases depending on height and area special
inspections are required. There are of course exceptions to the smaller residential accessory
structures.
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